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Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

May 15 Missions Letter

GSBC <GSBC@sc.rr.com> Wed, May 15, 2013 at 12:38 PM
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

 
----- Original Message -----
From: David Bennett
To: Vicki Bennett
Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2013 2:17 AM
Subject: David Bennett - Africa Missions Trip

From Libreville, Gabon, Africa ...

"I thank my God upon every remembrance of you... 

for your fellowship in the Gospel from the first day until now..." 

As I am praying this morning, and reading in Philippians while in Africa, I wanted YOU to know that I appreciate

all of your prayers, as well as your financial and emotional support! THANK YOU FOR YOUR FELLOWSHIP IN THE

GOSPEL! 

YOU are a major link in the missions equation! 

Bruce and Amanda Stuart and I have arrived in Libreville! Praise God! We settled in last night into rooms at the

Guest house of the CMA mission here. They have been very hospitable and have saved us time and money

already.

Today we will learn (somewhat) how to get around in the city. We will do some grocery shopping because ... I

want the Stuarts to go home happy! SMILE This is a day of adaptation and learning. (Hopefully we will learn a

little bit more French! I praise God that Bruce had French in high school and can recognize enough to help

already!) 

Two big prayer requests for this weekend: 

1) Pray for a French interpreter for us. PLEASE

2) Pray for us to find a reliable taxi driver who can help us (by knowing English) and by working for us, as

needed, the next two weeks. We have a lot of survey work to do in order to make this time in Gabon successful. 

FYI: There is a five hour time difference between Gabon and the east coast of the USA. So we are five hours later

than your time. (In other words... ADD 5 hours to your time and that is what time it is here.)

Thanks so much for YOUR FELLOWSHIP in the Gospel. God bless you today.

For Lost Deaf Souls Worldwide,

David Bennett
Director SWMI
www.swmi.org
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Psalm 2:8

Making a Spiritual Difference in the World of the Deaf for the Glory of God

"Expect great things from God; attempt great things for God"
-- Will iam Carey, who is called the father of modern missions

"God's work  done in God's way will never lack  God's supply." 
-- Hudson Taylor 


